
Resolution 2022-023 Board Finding for approval at February 4, 2022 Board of Directors meeting 
 
 

The Board of Directors of Oakland School for the Arts, in regards to AB 361, has reconsidered 

the circumstances of the State of Emergency and makes this finding that the State of 

Emergency continues to directly impact the ability of members as well as the community to 

meet safely in person. Therefore, let it be resolved that meetings for at minimum the next 30 

days forward from the date of this Resolution up to and including the next regularly scheduled 

Board Meeting, for the Oakland School for the Arts Board of Directors and its committees, will 

continue to take place exclusively via teleconference. 

 

To be approved by a board majority via Roll Call vote at a properly noticed open meeting on 

and attested to by: 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of school official      Date 

 

 


